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Anderson, Joseph

From: Greten, Timothy [Timothy.Greten@fema.dhs.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 3:56 PM
To: Lewis, Robert; Thaggard, Mark; Anderson, Joseph
Cc: Quinn, Vanessa; Sherwood, Harry; Mitchell, Andrew; Thomson, Rebecca
Subject: Nine Mile NPP Reasonable Assurance / Offsite Capabilities 

 
Rob/Mark— 
  
Good afternoon! 
  
On November 1, 2012, based on our review of available information gathered in discussions with State, tribal, and local government 
agencies, FEMA has concluded that offsite radiological emergency preparedness remains adequate to provide “Reasonable 
Assurance “ appropriate measures can be taken to protect the health and safety of the public in the event of a radiological 
emergency at the Nine Mile NPP . At this time, FEMA is not initiating actions to conduct a Disaster Initiated Review of offsite 
emergency preparedness issues within the Nine Mile NPP 10-mile emergency planning zone. 
  
Please contact me or Vanessa Quinn you have any questions or concerns. 
  
Thank you! 
Tim 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Greten, PMP 
Deputy Director, Technological Hazards Division / FRPCC Executive Secretariat 
FEMA National Preparedness Directorate 
Department of Homeland Security 
1800 South Bell St.  
Arlington, VA, 22202 
timothy.greten@dhs.gov 
office: (202) 646-3907 
cell: (202) 657-2300    
 
 
 


